
Afternoon Tea at The Howard

Do you sometimes sit with a friend chatting over a cup of tea
wondering why certain things happen in life?  Do ever fancy
having your ‘cards’ read and not sure where to look?  Then The
Howard’s Afternoon Tea Club is the place to go.

 

On Saturday, 25 March 2012, professional tarot card reader,
Pam Strachan, will undertake a 10 minute reading for each
guest.

 

Pam’s readings have been described as ‘inspiring, encouraging
and reassuring’ – and always fun!  She said: ‘It is important
that guests understand the cards don’t always predict your
future.   I  use  the  wisdom  of  the  Tarot  to  give  honest,
intuitive readings, which can help with decision making.

 

‘I think this a lovely introduction for those who may not have
experienced a reading before, it will give everyone something
to chat about over their delicious afternoon tea!’

 

Pam is the special guest at The Afternoon Tea Club at The
Howard on Great King Street.  Tickets for the event are priced
at £29.95 and include a selection of sandwiches, home made
scones, assortment of cakes and pastries and a 10 minute Tarot
card reading.

 

For further details on the Afternoon Tea Club, or to book,

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/02/afternoon-tea-at-the-howard/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/01/The-Howard-Afternoon-Tea-61231.jpg


call 0131-557 3500 or email: reserve@thehoward.com
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